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CONVOCATION 
 

Mr. President,                                                                                     Tashkent- April 5, 2025 

Madam President, 

 

I am pleased to invite Your Excellency to the APA Coordination Meeting organized by the APA 

Secretariat here in Tashkent alongside the 150th IPU Assembly. 

This event will take place at 11:30 am on Saturday April 05, 2025 at Congress 

Center Concert Hall. 
It is, therefore, highly appreciated if your Excellency or otherwise your representative will attend 

this important event for consultation and exchange of views on certain issues of regional and 

international issues of common interest to Asia. 

 No doubt, APA Coordinating Meetings alongside the IPU Assemblies can serve as a cornerstone 

for wider contribution of the Member Parliaments to further strengthen parliamentary mechanisms 

as a strong platform and complement to traditional diplomacy and share its part in respect of the 

new challenges facing Asia and other regions. 

Excellency, please accept the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

 

 


